

Greenvale School Waters Road Catford SE6 1UF

Headteacher: Lynne Haines

Deputy Headteacher: Elizabeth Smith

Tel: 0208 465 0740

Email: admin@greenvaleschool.co.uk Website: greenvale.lewisham.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

7/2/19

At Greenvale school we are working towards achieving an award for parental engagement. It is formally known as a Leading Parent Partnership Award. Below is some information on what we hope to achieve from gaining this accreditation.

The LPPA provides a coherent framework for us to deliver effective parental engagement in our school. This award will help us to work more closely and more effectively with you, the parents.

All of us who work at Greenvale want the very best for our pupils, regardless of their background and ability. Effective and positive parent partnerships can have very real and lasting impacts on improvements in pupil behavior, attendance and achievement. Research makes it clear that effective partnership with parents has a major impact on the learning of children and young people. The LPPA framework and process draws on high-quality research evidence. The Ofsted inspection process has also increasingly reflected the importance of parent and carer engagement with educational settings.

With your help, we will aim to achieve this award over the next 12 months.

If you would like more information, then please contact the school.

Kind Regards,

Aaron Collins

4

Assistant Headteacher











